[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                            New Job opportunity available on UN Careers! 
                                                             Application are invited for the following post 
                                                                     Chief Information Technology officer
Interested candidates may send their Resumes on the following Email Address not later than 07th December 2020 
Email : so.it@moitt.gov.pk
7th Floor, Kohsar Block, Pak Secretariat, Islamabad

       Detailed Term of reference are available on the United Nation website https://www.unite.un.org .


